
Dear Permitting Officials, 

 

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project and the benefits it will bring to Idaho. This project 

has the potential to put hundreds of Idahoans to work, bring a $1 billion investment into our state 

and restore an area of Idaho's backcountry desperately in need of repair. 

 

I urge you to approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold in Alternative 2, it is the best of the 

alternatives outlined by the USFS. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge benefit to our 

community and the local environment. The USFS has taken meaningful measures to ensure the 

public has had enough time and resources during the public comment period. 

 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I am grateful for the tools the Forest 

Service has provided to review the DEIS and learn more about the project. These tools have given 

Idahoans sufficient time to comment. Please permit alternative 2 and continue moving the project 

forward so our citizens can reap the positive impacts. 

 

Thanks for your time, 

 

 

Name: keith harold bahrns 


